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Entered: November 8, 2011 

 
BY THE COMMISSION: 
 

On September 23, 2011, an application was filed by Cox 
Nebraska Telcom, LLC, (“Cox” or “Applicant”) of Omaha, 
Nebraska, seeking approval of a corporate change by its 
parental entity, transferring control of Cox from CoxCom, 
Inc. to CoxCom, LLC, and a corresponding name change of the 
parental entity from CoxCom, Inc. to CoxCom, LLC.  Notice 
of the application was published in The Daily Record, 
Omaha, Nebraska, on September 29, 2011.  No protests were 
filed; therefore, this application is processed pursuant to 
the Commission's Rule of Modified Procedure. 
 

O P I N I O N   A N D   F I N D I N G S 
 
The Parties: 
 

Cox is a wholly-owned subsidiary of CoxCom, Inc.  Cox 
is a Delaware corporation headquartered in Omaha, Nebraska.  
Cox is a competitive local exchange and interexchange 
carrier providing service in the State of Nebraska under 
and by virtue of authority heretofore granted by this 
Commission1.     
 
Description of the Restructuring: 
 

CoxCom, Inc. undertook a corporate change whereby the 
control of Cox will be moved from CoxCom, Inc. to CoxCom, 
LLC.  Corresponding with the change, CoxCom, Inc. also 
changed its name to CoxCom, LLC.   

 
The Applicant states the shareholders and directors of 

Cox will remain the same after the transfer of control and 
the technical, financial and managerial fitness of Cox will 
also remain the same.          

                                                 
1 See  Application Nos. C-1359, C-1625, C-2467 and C-4043.  
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The Applicant submits there will be no adverse impact 
on the public interest and Cox will continue to offer the 
same high level of telecommunication services it presently 
provides to its customers.  Cox has registered and received 
approval from the Nebraska Secretary of State to change its 
parent name to CoxCom, LLC.      
 

Based on the evidence, we find the application to be 
fair and reasonable and in the public interest.  The 
application should be granted. 
 

O R D E R 
 

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Nebraska Public Service 
Commission that Application No. C-4411 be, and it is 
hereby, approved. 

 
IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that CoxCom, Inc. is authorized 

to change its name to CoxCom, LLC. 
 
IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that if an updated tariff 

reflecting the change in name of the parent entity of Cox 
Nebraska Telcom, LLC is necessary it be filed with the 
Commission accordingly.  
 

MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska, this 8th day of 
November, 2011. 
 
     NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
COMMISSIONERS CONCURRING: 
 
     Chairman 
 
     ATTEST: 
 
 
 
     Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 




